
 

 

 

 

PRIVATE PROVIDER THIRD-PARTY REVIEWS:  
SCHEDULE HERE NOW 

MARCH 2020 

 
Deemed an essential services company, Intertek-PSI is up and running! WE CAN HELP you keep your projects on 
track to completion! 
 
LET US HELP YOU KEEP YOUR PROJECTS ON SCHEDULE 
Considering multiple local municipalities temporary closings in response to the CoVid-19 virus, we are 
anticipating a concentrated demand/scramble for Third-Party Review Building Inspection Services, also referred 
to as Private Provider Inspection Services, in the upcoming weeks. We foresee: 
 
• This is only a temporary delay 
• Once the clutch is let off, we will all be very busy, which means the inspection process will be overloaded 
• This service will get your projects back on schedule as quickly as possible 
• Schedule now to MINIMIZE DELAYS & MITIGATE LOSS 

 
THE BENEFITS OF CHOOSING PSI 
   Fast |   Honest |   Affordable |   Efficient |   Experienced 
 
GIVE ME A CALL OR SEND AN EMAIL TODAY!  
Hawes Helwig | 813-505-4640 | hawes.helwig@intertek.com 
 
 
A message from Gavin Campbell, Intertek-PSI’s Global Sr. Vice President of Building & Construction:  

At Intertek, we Bring Quality & Safety to Life, and a key part of our services is related to safety testing, inspection and 
certification of diverse businesses, and their respective supply chain, within the global economy. As such, Intertek 
operations are categorized as essential services, and many governments are encouraging businesses, such as ours, to 
continue their operations during this time of uncertainty. Accordingly, unless mandated, all Intertek locations will remain 
open and operational.  
 
As part of Intertek’s commitment, we want to reassure our clients that we are taking all precautions to maintain the highest 
standards of our facilities as we are all currently faced with an ever evolving CoVid-19 situation. 
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